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Sunday, September 1 

Hearing Voices 

John 4:7-30 

Steph Wallace 

CHURCH CALENDAR 

 

Wednesday, August 28  

        1:00 PM - Bible Study - Library 

 

Thursday, August 29 

     11:00 AM - Bible Study - Bradford Room 

 

Saturday, August 31 

       3:00 PM - Car Parking for UK football game  

 

Sunday, September 1 

       8:30 AM - Worship Service 

       9:30 AM - Sunday School for all ages 

       9:30 AM - Choir Practice 

     10:45 AM - Worship Service 

     12:00 PM - DWM Board Meeting - Bradford Room 

 

Monday, September 2   LABOR DAY 

               CHURCH OFFICE CLOSED 

JOIN US FOR THE REBUILDING MISSION 

TRIP 

 

We are planning a rebuilding mission trip to Western 

Kentucky after the devastating tornadoes of 2021 and 

2024! The dates of the trip are September 8-13. We 

will be staying at the former Earlington School in 

Earlington, KY, and working in Hanson and Morton’s 

Gap rebuilding homes. No skills are necessary! The 

cost of the trip will be $125. If you are interested in 

going on this much needed construction rebuilding 

mission trip, please contact Steve Seithers.  

JOIN US FOR  

HOMECOMING SUNDAY! 

 

Crestwood is celebrating 

65 years! On September 8 

we will have a potluck 

fellowship following the 

10:45 AM service. 

Crestwood will provide 

the chicken, everyone 

else will provide the "fixins." Please click here to RSVP and 

give us an idea of what you may bring so that we can be 

sure to have a variety of options. Crestwood would also 

like to publish a cookbook with recipes from our 

congregation. The potluck would be a great time to show 

off your favorite dish and include that in our recipe book! 

This form also has space to submit recipe(s) for the 

cookbook. If you have more recipes you would like to 

submit, we will continue to collect these beyond this form. 

We look forward to celebrating with everyone on  

September 8!  

NEW SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASS STARTS 

 

Each week this new class will gather together in the 

church library to listen for God's guidance using the 

meditations from The Upper Room Disciplines. Using a 

guided discussion format, we will read scripture, 

reflect on how God's word connects with our lives, 

and discuss take-aways from the devotional. This is a 

week-to-week class and there is no pre-reading 

required. Join us to connect with each other and the 

scripture while discussing how God moves in our 

lives. This class will be led by Amy Wheeler, Amy 

Treneff, Ellen Williams, and Saralyn Kingsolver. 

 DRIVE FOR STEP-BY-STEP 

Lillie Nielsen, one of our outstanding young adults, is 

conducting a supplies drive for Step-by-Step as part of 

her work at Transylvania. Between now and 

September 1, Lillie is collecting the following items, 

which can be placed in the bins located at the 

breezeway and children's wing entrances: laundry 

supplies, dish soap, diapers, wipes, feminine hygiene 

products, $20 gas cards. Thank you for supporting 

this important cause! 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScHltqp7-GgWBLJYfSFPn5adFKvoIb3yXu9jzOUFSH_viXr2Q/viewform?usp=sf_link


IT’S CAR PARK SEASON 

 

Each year our Youth Groups sell parking spots for all UK 

home games during the football season.  This is how we 

fund our summer mission trips.  Please tell your friends 

to park with us - it is only $10 per spot!  Season passes 

are also available at $80 for all 8 home games.  Also, if 

you are a youth, please sign up to work one game during 

the season - it is easy and fun!  Contact Steph for more 

information. 

 

PARKING LOT CLOSURE 

 

The north parking lot (near the Mission Center with the 

circular driveway) will be closed through tomorrow,  

August 28, for replacement of the metal drains. Please 

use the south parking lot to enter the building through 

the Children's Wing doors, or park on the street. We're 

sorry for this inconvenience.  

Joys and Concerns 

MEMBERS:  Fran Allen, the family of Don Guinnip, Donnie Wakefield 

FAMILY: Robin Allen (daughter of Fran Allen), the family of Patti Boehm (mother of Alexander Arnold), Jane 

Collins (sister of Susan Schell), the family of Dave Fishback (brother of Fran Allen), the family of Philip 

Haye (father of Beth Taylor), Jordan & Ginny Sue Hemphill (brother & sister-in-law of Monte LaFrana), the 

family of Lesley Holliman (cousin of Jeanne Jouett), the family of Chuck Warda (brother-in-law of Susie 

Psimer), Missy Wilkinson  (sister-in-law of Doug Wilkinson), the family of Michelle Yates (sister of 

Stephanie Moore) 

FRIENDS: Cristi family (of Crestwood), Alexander Loudon  (of Crestwood), the family of Rodger Michael (of 

Crestwood), Howard Morgan (of Kimberly Sparks), Don Ralph (of Libby Wachtel), Nathan Skinner (of Ward 

Ransdell) 

LONG-TERM PRAYER LIST:  Joe Clark, Tyler Coultas (son of Karen Coultas), Frank Dickey, David Farmer 

(friend of Kimberly Sparks), Jo Fulkerson, Laurie Hart (granddaughter of Susan and Kendall Hart),  Barry 

Newton (father of Laura Prather), Henrietta Shores (granddaughter of Mary Beth Shores), Jim Wallace 

(father of Scott Wallace) 

ARMED FORCES: Alex Back (son of Andrea Back), Anar Aliyev (of Crestwood), Karlis Bowman (nephew of 

Debbie Gardner), Tristan Bowman (nephew of Debbie Gardner), Daniel Day (grandson of John & Carol 

Royse & son of Tracy Day), Bud DeLacey (nephew of Matt & Michelle DeLacey), Matt Holman (son of Gaye 

Holman), Zoe McIntyre (granddaughter of John Sims), Ashlyn Marra-Sigler and Daniel Sigler (daughter-in-

law and son of Pam and David Sigler) 

HEART-TO-HEART MEMBERS: Carlene Adams, Karen Billings, Janice Boyd, Dick Featherston, Sylvia Griffin, Buzz 

Mattingly, John Sims, John & Carolyn Thomas, Lucy Wheeler 

OUR WORLD COMMUNITY:  We pray for the victims and loved ones impacted by violence, inmates of the 

Fayette County Detention Center and their families, an end to wars across the globe, the peace of God to rule 

in the hearts of our local and national leaders, those affected by natural disasters, and for God's spirit of 

reconciliation to bring healing during these difficult times.  

YOUTH GROUP KICK-OFF FELLOWSHIP FUN! 

 

Our youth groups met on Sunday, August 25, from 4:00 PM - 6:00PM to play some games and get to know each 

other.  Thanks to all who were able to join us for the fun and laughter!  


